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I oppose the adoption of permanent standard time for all 12 months of the year and 

ask the members of the committee to oppose this bill. More people are out and about 

during the evenings than the mornings to be able to benefit from daylight at the end 

of the day. The loss of an hour of daylight in the evenings would be detrimental to my 

and many others' enjoyment of light summer evenings for socializing, sports, 

gardening and other activities. Having less light in the mornings affects fewer people 

since not everyone has to get up early to work. Let's keep our summer evenings safe 

and avoid the detrimental effects of this bill. Thank you. 


